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STATE OF
COLORADO

COGCC Response to Public Comment ~ Prosper Farms 4-65 13-14 1H

Housey - DNR, Melissa <melissa.housey @state.co.us> Wed, May 21, 2014 at 10:44 AM
To: mmhurd@msn.com

Cc: Greg Deranleau - DNR <greg.deranleau@state.co.us>, DKocis@arapahoegov.com, "Carlile, Justin”
<Justin.Carlile@conocophillips.com>

Mr. and Ms. Hurd;

Please find attached our response to the Public Comment regarding the Prosper Farms 4-65 13-14 1H, Oil and
Gas Location Assessment Document #400545193. Please feel free to contact the COGCC with any questions or
additional concerns. Thank you for your participation in our Public Comment process. My contact information is
provided below.

Sincerely
Melissa

Melissa M. Housey, P.G.
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southeast

Qg COLORADO
Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

Department of Nat Resources

P 303.894.2100 x5194 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
melissa.housey@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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